
        January 8th 2020 

Class 3 News 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

 I hope you had a wonderful Christmas and I would like to wish you a very 

happy and peaceful New Year. I would like to thank you for your season’s greetings and the 
presents I have received, 

This term we have been able to secure the expertise of a dance teacher to help with our 

Moving Targets performance, which will be during the week beginning March 23rd at the 

Courtyard Theatre. We will be having weekly sessions in the hall every Tuesday morning. 

More details of specific dates and how to purchase tickets will follow. Please make sure your 

child has their indoor and outdoor P.E kit available every Monday and Thursday. We will be 

swimming on a Wednesday morning this term.  A separate letter will be sent with the details 

on. 

 It is also essential that children have an apron or shirt for messy work in art work. May I also 

remind you that the children are welcome to bring fruit or vegetables from home to eat at 

break time. We would like to encourage all children to bring a named water bottle which can 

be refilled at break times. 

We are delighted with the response to TT Rock Stars. It is easy for us to monitor the 

frequency it is being used at home. Those children who have practised regularly are making 

fantastic progress which is not only motivating for the child themselves but also makes a 

positive impact on their speed and accuracy of many of our classroom activities. 

 It is essential children continue to read from a wide range of material including fiction, non-

fiction and poetry. Weekly spellings are included with this letter and on the back are the 

Maths Key Instant Recall Facts for your child to learn too. 

We have our residential to Woodlands to look forward to on 14th - 15th May 2020. I will send 

out a detailed letter nearer the time. Thank you for the deposit to secure a place, you are 

welcome to pay the balance of £60 in instalments to Liz in the office.   

We always welcome volunteers to enhance our school activities. Please see me if you can 

help in this way. 

The attached topic sheet shows you ways you can enhance your child’s learning and I have 

extra resources and book lists if you require any further advice. 

Yours sincerely, 

       (Mrs Sarah Plumridge) 

 


